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Student Engineerl

2011 student participants with SAE Detroit Section 2011 Chair, Charon Morgan
and 2012 Chair, Brian Sangeorzan.

Students and Engineers Wanted!

SAE Detroit Section’s Annual Student Engineer Day gives students the opportunity to spend a day on the job with
a practicing engineer in the student’s field of choice. This event provides the student with insight into the engineer-
ing field and provides companies with the insight into potential engineering talent. This event is “broad in scope”
yet allows for individualization by placing the students with engineers who have similar career interests.

Students and engineers are encouraged to attend the SAE Detroit Section 2013 Ford Escape Vehicle Event that
evening at the Ford Conference & Event Center in Dearborn. A program will be presented by lead engineers
involved in the production of the new Escape and will include dinner as well as a networking/social hour.

Visit www.sae-detroit.org to download registration forms. For questions, contact Lynn Norwood at the SAE Detroit
Section office at Inorwood@sae-detroit.org or (248) 324-4445 ext. 5.

Regfisirerien forms are cue Tueselenr, Mey &, 2012



